
From:                                 St Briavels Parish Council
Sent:                                  Tue, 19 Jan 2021 15:52:53 +0000
To:                                      Suzanne Jones;Planning Inbox (FODDC)
Cc:                                      MCFARLING Chris
Subject:                             FW: Planning Application Consultation: P0098/21/TE
Attachments:                   ufm53.rtf

Good afternoon Suzanne
St Briavels Parish Councils next meeting is 8th February, so please would it be possible to be granted an 
extension to respond on 9th February?

I hope this is acceptable
Kind regards

Ellen Hopper
Clerk & Responsible Finance Officer, St Briavels Parish Council
stbriavelsclerk@outlook.com

-----Original Message-----
From: DoNotReply@fdean.gov.uk <DoNotReply@fdean.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 January 2021 10:12
To: stbriavelsclerk@outlook.com
Subject: Planning Application Consultation: P0098/21/TE

 Please see attached document


